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NOTICE OF EXHIBITION - SHOALHAVEN STARCHES MP 06_0228 MOD 15 

Dear Deana, 

Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) refers to your correspondence dated 9th April 2018 regarding the 
subject modification. 

Bolong Road is a regional classified Road managed by Shoalhaven City Council. 

In 2015, RMS reviewed its level of involvement on classified regional roads and determined it more 
appropriate for councils to consider if proposed access arrangements are acceptable from a network 
perspective (i.e. no practical local road alternatives and acceptable in terms of safety and efficiency).  

Given the above, RMS entrusts Shoalhaven City Council to assess the traffic implications of this 
development modification. 

If you have any questions please contact Chris Millet on 4221 2570  

Please ensure that any further email correspondence is sent to development.southern@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Chris Millet 
Manager Land Use  
Southern Region 
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